
                                      SLVYRA PRESIDENT REPORT 2020 

Due to the Covid-19 Pandemic, this past year has been exceedingly difficult and obliged all of us to 
adjust to the safety guidelines of our government, the executive elected not to have a 2019 AGM. 

Moreover, racing in our area started later in the season, in a modified manner, respecting protocol, 
white sail only, no more than 2 on board from the same household or single-handed, despite all these 
regulations, BYC and PCYC were able to run successful and enjoyable races. 

No invoices were sent out from our treasurer to the member clubs for the year 2020. 

All the big events were cancelled so none of the SLVYRA trophies were awarded and no junior sailing 
support was allocated. 

The SLVYRA Burgee (100) to be given to the winners of the season events as a keeper, were printed and 
delivered to BYC at the beginning of 2020 and are now at the club in stock for the future. 

A two-sided map of the two lakes, St. Louis and Two Mountains, with the correct positions of all the 
SLVYRA marks, was worked on during the spring of 2020 and it is now ready for printing and distribution 
to the member clubs. 

The website was updated, a description of the responsibilities of the executives was ratified, the GNS 
scoring page, changed to DNS, was kept up to date. 

On September 15, 2020 I left Montreal and now reside in Windsor Ontario permanently. I will continue 
my presence in the executive in the position of Past President.  

I wish the new President all the best. 

JIN FRATI 


